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I am writing to oppose HB 3166. This bill is a disgusting attempt to ignore and 

override the will of the Oregon electorate. Oregonians overwhelming rejected BM 117 

which would have instituted Ranked Choice Voting just a few months ago. How can 

the Legislature disregard this clear and very recent message from Oregon voters? 

The arrogance is astounding. Additionally, in case you have forgotten both the 

Oregon Republican Party and the Oregon Democratic Party have rejected open 

primaries.  

 

You need to remember that you represent your constituents. Constituents should not 

have to beg their legislators to abide by the voters’ will. I urge you to remember 

whom you work for and then vote no on HB 3166.  


